
DATE       :  September 23, 2019 

TO             :   PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF TODDLER TO KINDER
  
FROM       :  MRS. ROSELLE T. CLEMEÑA  
                      Property Manager 

SUBJECT     :  PHILIPPINE LONG DISTANCE TELECOMMUNICATION ( PLDT) AND GLOBE MIGRATION 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

PLDT and Globe will shift from seven digits to eight digits landlines number as mandated by 
National Telecommunications Commission ( NTC ) under Memorandum Order Number 
10-10-2017 dated October 2017.   

Effective October 7, 2019, JCA new telephone numbers will be: 

 Rest assured that the School has been coordinating closely with our telecommunication 
companies on our technical problems since last year. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Landline numbers 

Campus
From To

1.  Doña Hemady

724-8550 ( trunkline) 8724-8550

725-5415 8725-5415

726-8744 8726-8744

2.  E. Rodriguez

724-0143 ( trunkline ) 8724-0143 

726-2353 8726-2353

727-7959 8727-7959

416-7285 7416-7285




